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JNEW HAMPSHIRE

___~EIectric Co-op

579 Tenney Mountain Highway
Plymouth, NH 03264-3154

www.nhec.com
603-536-1800 I 800-698-2007

Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland:

June 20, 2011

The enclosed SBC jurisdiction tariff page has been revised to reflect the June 30, 2011, termination
of the temporary increase to the low-income portion of the systems benefits charge (authorized in
Senate Bill 300 in 2010). The revised allocation to the EAP is set at 1.5 mills per kWh and the
energy efficiency is set at 1.8 mills per kWh.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603-536-8824 or
Inmanb c nhec.com.

Sincerely

Brenda C. Inman

Enclosure:
SBC Tariff Sheet

CC: Office of the Consumer Advocate
Mark Dean

Finance Services Manager


